COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE 2

Monday, October 23, 2006

MOTION NO. 12
MOTION: Councillor C. King

"That this Committee calls on the Manager to reject planning permission SD06A/0792 as it is contrary to section 12.10.1.iii of the development plan as the location is directly adjacent to the residential development of the Belgard Road halting site and within the 100m distance stated in the aforementioned section of the plan".

REPORT:
Planning application Register Reference SD06A/0792 was received on 13-Sep-2006 from ESB Telecoms Ltd. for the proposed erection at Belgard 38kV Substation, Belgard Road, Tallaght, Dublin 24, of a 30 metre high, freestanding lattice communications structure, carrying antennae and communication dishes, with associated ground-mounted equipment cabinets within 2.4m high palisade compound, to form part of ESB's communication system and to share with other licensed operators.
A decision is due in this case on or before 07-Nov-2006.  The application will be determined in accordance with the provisions of the South Dublin County Council Development Plan 2004 - 2010 and in the interests of the proper planning and sustainable development of the area.
